NZO #56

From: Goleta, CA

To: Andy Newkirk

Subject: RV Storage

Date: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 11:36:42 AM

Message submitted from the <Goleta, CA> website.

Site Visitor Name: Michele Fox
Site Visitor Email: jim538048@gmail.com

I am writing regarding the proposed zoning for RV’s and storage and am requesting that you
NOT change the current zoning requirements. This proposed ordinance allowing RV’s in
setbacks, which provide air flow, open space and privacy between homes that are close
together on small lots, will most undoubtedly open the door for additional zoning changes to
be requested for other uses as well. I would think it reasonable to be able to use the setbacks
for anything at this point if this is going to be allowed. I was a responsible RV owner until
11/18, always stored off site. I urge you to please consider this when deciding on this
important proposed change and take a drive around and see for yourselves how these
neighborhoods have turned into storage facilities, not what we bought 40 years ago. Thank
you,
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